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Please support HB 2915 to prohibit selling puppies & kittens in pet stores. There is no 

need for this & it competes with shelters like the OR Humane Society who carefully 

chooses who their animals go to & who screens for diseases, spays & neuters, etc. 

Pet stores sell animals like they are a product--no background info on either side. No 

need for pet stores to carelessly sell animals. 


